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PUBLIC NOTICE 
   
   
 
At the October 14, 2020 regular board meeting of the Oro Grande School District, 
the Board of Trustees conducted interviews to fill the upcoming vacant board 
position. The Board received a total of one (1) application. 
 
In accordance with Education Code Section 5092, Mrs. Edna Rodriguez was 
appointed to the Governing Board, effective December 11, 2020 – December 13, 
2024. 
  
Unless a petition calling for a special election containing a sufficient number of 
signatures is filed in the Office of the Superintendent of Schools of the County of 
San Bernardino within thirty (30) days of the appointment, it shall become an 
effective appointment. 
 


